
 

 

 

 

 

 

No.F-2/2024              12th September 2024 

 

 

F.Y. B.Tech. Admissions 2024-25 

 
 

All the aspiring candidates are hereby informed that, as per the directives of the CET Cell, 

Maharashtra State, the cutoff date of admissions for the A.Y. 2024-25 is extended to 15th 

of September 2024, instead of 13th September 2024, as declared earlier. 

Please take note of the same. 

Best wishes & regards! 

 

 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                           (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


